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Chalmers Street Road Closure 

(Between Fourth Street and Fifth Street) 
  

Champaign – In order to repair pavement failures, A&A Concrete will be closing Chalmers 
Street between Fourth Street and Fifth Street.  The closure is scheduled to begin on Thursday, 
August 8, at 7 a.m. and reopen on Monday, August 12, 2019, weather permitting.   
 

 
 
Please do not park on the street near the construction site or in areas that are posted “No 
Parking.”  Travelers are asked to proceed cautiously through work zones and use alternate 
routes whenever possible.  The contractor will attempt to complete construction activities as 
soon as possible to minimize any inconvenience to residents in the area. 
 
The City of Champaign would like to thank you for your cooperation and patience during the 
remainder of this construction season. 
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